
Confederation of Colombian
Workers Supports Bilateral Truce

 Bogota, July 10 (RHC)-- The Confederation of Colombian Workers has confirmed its support for a mass
demonstration to be held on July 23rd in Bogota, in support of the peace talks between the government
and the Revolutionary Armed Forces, FARC.

Union executives stressed in statements to Prensa Latina that they will join the demonstration in the
streets to demand an early political solution to the internal conflict and achieve peace with social justice.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/62107-confederation-of-colombian-workers-supports-
bilateral-truce
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